

SUMMER READING Elementary 2023



Dear Parents/Guardians and Pyne Arts Students,

The purpose of the summer reading program is to encourage students to become lifelong readers and to provide fun and engaging ways to build their independent reading skills. Children who read during the summer maintain important reading skills learned during the school year.

We expect all of our students to participate and we are hoping parents will provide support and encouragement to make reading an important part of your child's summer. Providing guidance in selecting reading materials and discussing what is being read are ways to encourage a life-long love of reading.

Students have been provided with the opportunity to choose at least one summer reading book from school, which they may keep, and use to start their district summer reading log and reading activities provided in the district summer reading packet found on the Lowell Public Schools website. Have a great summer!!

Heidi Otis Pyne Arts Instructional Specialist

This is the link for summer reading that will be on the Lowell public schools website.

2023 Summer Reading & Writing Students Entering Grades K-4

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T5cU7sA9TpyU-s1393ren49ezo1SwAq4/view?usp=sharing

My Summer Reading Log

Remember if you want an easier way, enter all of your books online by <u>clicking here</u> each time you finish one. (You don't need to keep a paper copy!)

Book Title	Book Author
1.	
2.	
3.	
4.	
5.	
6.	
7.	
8.	
9.	
10.	
11.	
12.	